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NEWS RELEASE 
Office of Commissioner Brandon Presley 

MISSISSIPPI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
NORTHERN DISTRICT 

  
Presley to Hold Public Hearing Regarding Natural 

Gas Service in Byhalia   
 
 
Nettleton, Mississippi (April 18, 2018) – Northern District Public Service 
Commissioner Brandon Presley announced today that he will hold a public hearing 
regarding a request by the City of Byhalia to extend their natural gas service to 
unserved areas. 
  
The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.at Byhalia 
Town Hall, located at 255 Highway 309 South, in Byhalia, MS. 
 
Citizens with concerns or questions will be allowed to speak as public witnesses and 
have their comments placed on the official record of the case before the Public 
Service Commission.  Please help us notify the public of this important hearing. 
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